
 

 

Akamai Cannabis Clinic 
3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

February 3, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Ryan I. Yamane 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 420 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

HEARING REQUEST FOR HB668 

 

 

Dear Representative Yamane, 

 

I hope that you can grant a public hearing for HB668 – Relating to Controlled 

Substances. 

 
We are in desperate need of a way to end the current conflict with the federal regulation 
of marijuana, and this bill provides a solution that could be acted upon at the state level 
where this conflict first started over twenty years ago. 
 
I realize that the Office of the Attorney General and the Department of Health may not 
support taking action to end this conflict, but I hope that this will not dissuade you from 
at least allowing other stakeholders to provide public testimony on this measure. 
 

Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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